10/20/68

“aar ir, Gillespie,

of tomn .nd has beefi so buay lut 1y I doubt 1 Be hss had s chanee to reed the

1 2
:orry 1 Unven © boen sble to do soro. H?F asme i3 eoun ¥rilsdoan. de is ous
file,.

‘hen he returns tothwn L exvect to he r fooo him en I owlll ssk da,

Good luck.

sineessly,



WILLIAM A. GILLESPIE
CERTIFIED PUBLIC ACCOUNTANT
COURT SQUARE BUILDING
BALTIMORE 2, MD.

October 18, 1966

Harold Weksberg, Esge.;
Hyattstown,

Maryland.
Dear Mr. Weisberg;-

Referring to my letter to you under date of
sugust 17, 1966 and your very kind reply of August 23, 1966,
regarding a matter which befell me some years ago -

In our telephone conversation of October 10th
you stated you had sent the papers in my case to a reporter for the
Baltimore 'Sun' who would contact me regarding it, but up to this
writing I have heard nothing.

Can you give me the name of this gentleman so
that I may contact him - news items have been happening so rapidly
in recent times that it is possible he may have over-loocked this one.

It will be greatly appreciated if I may have the
pleasure of a conference with you upon this matter - I will be glad
to meet you at such time and place as may be convenient for you.

Again, many thanks and my deepest appreciation
for your interest.

Sincerely yours,
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